
Silsden youth council 
 

Gina Bazylewicz Deputy Clerk & Clerk to Youth Council  
Email:  deputyclerk2@silsden.net 
 

MINUTES FROM THE MEETING 
OF 

SILSDEN YOUTH COUNCIL 
Tuesday 11th September 2012 

 in the Council Chambers 
Commenced 18.16 Pm 
 
Present – S.Y.C Robyn Burden (Chair), Hannah Stafford (Vice Chair),  Lauren Stafford, 

Matthew Howarth, Josh Stevens, Gina Bazylewicz 
  

 
 
Apologies James Loud, Cllr Mags Croft.Police 
 
 
Minute of Previous  
Meeting  Approved Matthew Haworth 
   Seconded Josh Stevens 
 
Police Update No Update 
 
 
Park Facilities Trim track – All plans and prices received, Pennine Playgrounds, 

Playdale, and , forms for funding to be completed. 
 
 Outstanding topics 
 Skate Park event 
 Possible future development of Pavilion 
 Toilet Facilities 
 Bike Dirt Jump track 
  Teenage Pod Shelter  
 
Events/Fund Raising   
 

it’s a knockout – Met with Gala Committee who are willing to offer 
support and experience in this, along with ideas and contacts..  Suggested 
dates may bank holiday, 
 
Coffee Morning, date set for 10/11, sausage & bacon sandwiches, date 
,may need reviewing, due to work commitments from Mags. 
 
Guy fawkes Competition – youth Council expressed interest in entering 
again this year 
 
 
 



 Outstanding Issues 
   Art in the Community 
    Sponsored Row  
   Duck Race 

  Forties Evening Event  
 

  
Facebook Updates on meetings etc. 
 
  
Any Other Business 
   
 INTERIM METTING TUESDAY 18TH September  
 MAIN  MEETING  Tuesday 2nd October18.30 
 
 
 Meeting Closed at 18.45 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 


